
 
 

LEGAL NOTICE  
 

INVITATION TO BID 
 

Town of Granby Bid No. 2020-08 
State of Connecticut OSCG&R No. 056-0051 RR 

 
JUNE 8, 2020  

REVISED JUNE 15, 2020 
 
Sealed bids for LOW SLOPE ROOF REPLACEMENT, GRANBY MEMORIAL MIDDLE SCHOOL, 321 SALMON 
BROOK STREET, GRANBY, CT will be received at the Granby Public Schools, Business Office, 15-B North 
Granby Road, Granby, Connecticut until 1:00 P.M. on TUESDAY, JUNE 30, 2020, at which time they will 
be opened in public.   
 
Bid Documents, including specifications and drawings, are available on the Town of Granby website,  
 
A mandatory pre-bid conference will be held at Granby Memorial Middle School, 321 Salmon Brook 
Street, Granby, CT at 1:00pm on Tuesday, June 16, 2020. 
 
Revised June 15, 2020: This contract is subject to state set-aside and contract compliance 
requirements. 
 
Any inquiries concerning this project should be sent electronically to Mr. Shannon Sullivan, Director of 
Facilities, 860-844-6015 at sullivans@granby.k12.ct.us 
 
 

_________ 
John Ward 

Town Manager 


